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PPRC NEWS BRIEF 14
th

 September, 2017 

Pursuant to Sections 6(2) of the Political Parties Act of 2002, the Political 

Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) will on the 15
th
 and 16

th
 

September supervise the conduct of the Sierra Leone Peoples Party 

(SLPP) National Delegate Conference in Kenema District. 

Furthermore, the Commission hereby encourages the Leadership, 

members, and supporters of the SLPP to ensure that the Conference is in 

accordance with Section 35 (2) of the 1991 Constitution which states that; 

“The internal organisation of a political party shall conform to 

democratic principles, and its aims, objectives, purposes and 

programmes shall not contravene, or be inconsistent with, any 

provisions of this Constitution”.  

The Leadership, members and supporters of the party are also advised to 

conduct their affairs in accordance with the laws of the land throughout 

the entire process. It is the hope of the Commission that the party will 

return united and not fragmented after this delegate conference as this is 

crucial to the survival of the party. 

 For more information please contact the Outreach Unit on 

+23278201770/+23230871533 

 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
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